
Tuesday 

Dear Aunty Ray 

Just a few words I was hoping you & all at home are keeping quite O.K. Don’t worry about me not 

writing for so long, because when I got back off leave, all our squadron was shifted, we have 

travelled nearly all over Wales, anyway we have at last settled right on the south west coast, we are 

here for seven weeks, then we are going back to our station, after that we were told, all our 

squadron will eventually be going abroad. We are under canvas here & believe me its different  
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to sleeping in bed at home. Well I cant write too much just now, as I have about three more letters 

to write, so cheerio for now, best love to everyone at home 

Morry 

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

P.S. When you write, send it to the station, and all mail will be sent on to here. 
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